
 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Airport Advisory Commission 

Notice of Possible Quorum  
Friday, September 15, 2023, at 5pm 

 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that members of the Airport Advisory Commission may be 
attending a private event on Friday, September 15, 2023, 5:00pm at Hangar One, 
15220 N. 78th Way, Scottsdale, AZ.  

 
Members of the public body will not conduct any business or engage in any 
deliberations, discussions, decisions or otherwise take legal action, however 
while in attendance. 


